Fisheries Board Seeks Comments

JUNEAU--The Alaska Board of Fisheries is currently seeking comments from members of the public on a number of proposed changes in the regulations for commercial, sport and subsistence fishing in Alaska.

The proposed changes will be considered at a regular Board

of Fisheries meeting to be held in Anchorage from December 4 to approximately December 16.

A public hearing on the proposed changes is scheduled to begin at 10:00 a.m. on December 6 at the Anchorage Westward Hilton Hotel.

Written comments may also

be mailed to the Alaska Board of Fisheries, Subport Building, Juneau, Alaska 99801. However, in order to ensure the Board's fullest consideration, comments mailed to the Board should be received by November